
BROWNSTOWN CENTRAL COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION 

Brownstown, Indiana  

 

Members of the Board of School Trustees of the Brownstown Central Community School 

Corporation met for a Special School Board Meeting on Monday, February 28, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. 

at Brownstown Central Administration Office, 608 West Commerce Street, Brownstown, IN  

47220. 

 

President Scott Shade called the meeting to order. David Martin led the Pledge of Allegiance, and 

a moment of silence was observed. 

 

Roll call was taken by President Scott Shade. Members David Martin, Gina Hackman, Mary Lou 

Burcham, Clayton Beard and Brian Wheeler were present, as were Superintendent Tim Taylor, 

Assistant Superintendent Jade Peters, Paula Workman, several patrons, and 1 member of the 

media. Member Paul Borden was absent. 

 

A public hearing was held at 7:30 p.m. on Proposed Superintendent Contract in which public 

comments would be taken. There were no public comments.  
 

Having no other business, on a motion by Brian Wheeler, seconded by Gina Hackman, the board 

unanimously approved to adjourn the meeting at 7:32 p.m. 

 

         

  

    __________________________________________ 

    Mary Lou Burcham, Secretary, Board of School Trustees        

                                                           

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

_________________________________________ 

 Scott Shade, President, Board of School Trustees 

 


